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Colorado’s hidden crisis isn’t just a statistic;
it’s a reality many face.

Together, we can CHANGE that reality.
Justice Necessary commissioned a study in Spring 2024 to better understand the extent of period
poverty, diaper need, and the struggle to afford basic hygiene products among Coloradans — issues
that we work to address every day. Through responses from over 1,250 women in Colorado, the
research underscores the urgent need for increased awareness, support, and government assistance
to ensure all Colorado households have access to essential hygiene products.
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Key Highlights:

of women currently menstruating report experiencing
period poverty.*

of those who have children in diapers struggle with
diaper need.*

of women with children struggled to purchase basic
hygiene products in the last 12 months.*
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Sign up for our newsletter to
be the first to access the full
report and learn how you can
help make a difference.

*“The Colorado 2024 Study on Women’s
Period Poverty, Diaper Need, and Hygiene
Poverty” commissioned by Justice Necessary.

STAY TUNEDCOMING SOON TO JUSTICENECESSARY.ORG

http://www.justicenecessary.org/

